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July 5, 2018 
  
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 
Re: Docket No. 20180094-TP; Notice of Adoption of Interconnection, Unbundling, 

Resale, and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and TCG South Florida (n/k/a Teleport 
Communications America, LLC) by Frontier Communications of America, Inc.  

 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
Per Staff’s request, this revised transmittal letter is submitted to replace the transmittal 
letter filed April 11, 2018 in Docket No. 20180094-TP.   
 
Specifically, this transmittal letter modifies the docket title to clarify that the agreement is 
an adoption by Frontier Communications of America, Inc. of the Interconnection, 
Unbundling, Resale and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth 
Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and TCG South 
Florida (n/k/a Teleport Communications America, LLC) approved in Docket No. 
20160135-TP. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
 




